
NOTICE !!! 
 

Whispering Woods will have the trees trimmed this Thursday and 
Friday AUG 14 and AUG 15th. 
 
Please make sure that the Landscape crew has appropriate access 
for their equipment that week.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Magda Hatka, LCAM 
Licensed Community Association Manager 

Ameri-Tech Community Management 
5434 Grand Blvd. 
New Port Richey, FL 34652 
Office: 727-726-8000 ext. 500 
Email: mhatka@ameritechmail.com  
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